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SHIRE OF CORRIGIN COUNCILLORS 

Cr Des Hickey SHIRE PRESIDENT 0428 751 024 crhickey@corrigin.wa.gov.au 

Cr Sharon Jacobs DEPUTY SHIRE PRESIDENT 0439 988 029 crjacobs@corrigin.wa.gov.au 

Cr Matt Dickinson 0428 632 013 crdickinson@corrigin.wa.gov.au 

Cr Brydon Fare 0427 252 659 crfare@corrigin.wa.gov.au 

Cr Michael Weguelin 0400 190 221 crweguelin@corrigin.wa.gov.au 

Cr Brooke Filinski 0484 671 545 crfilinski@corrigin.wa.gov.au 

Cr Megan Leach 0400 017 598 crleach@corrigin.wa.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2024 COUNCIL  

MEETING DATES 

16 July  

20 August  

17 September  

15 October  

19 November  

17 December  

 
 

Third Tuesday of the month,  
except January. 

At 3pm, Council Chambers 
9 Lynch Street Corrigin. 

 
 

Members of the public  
are welcome to attend. 

 

JUNE 2024 COUNCIL DECISIONS 

CORRIGIN BOWLING CLUB LIGHTING UPGRADE 
$10,000 will be allocated to assist the Corrigin Bowling Club with upgrading their lighting in the 
2024/2025 financial year budget.  
 
DUAL FIRE CONTROL OFFICERS 
David Stacey and James Hamilton from the Wickepin Brigade have been delegated as Dual Fire 
Control Officers to support Corrigin during the 2024/2025 fire season.  
 
DELEGATION REGISTER REVIEW 
Councils Delegation Register has been reviewed and updated to keep up with changing 
legislation requirements. 
 
REVIEW OF CORPORATE BUSINESS PLAN 
The annual review of the Corporate Business Plan has been undertaken. Next year the Shire is 
due to create a new four year Corporate Business Plan alongside a ten year Strategic Community 
Plan.  
 
TENDER MECHANICAL SERVICES 2024-2025 
CJS Agri Mechanics were successful in their Tender for heavy vehicle mechanical servicing of the 
Shires equipment for a period of three years, with an option to extend for a further three years 
upon completion of the contract.  
 
WHEATBELT SECONDARY FREIGHT NETWORK – GOVERNANCE PLAN 
Council has endorsed the updated Governance Plan provided by the Wheatbelt Secondary 
Freight Network.  
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FROM THE SHIRE 

For the latest updates and news LIKE our Shire of Corrigin Facebook page   

COMING SOON - MEMBERS GYM IN CORRIGIN 
The Shire of Corrigin is thrilled to announce a brand new 
gym will be opening very soon in Corrigin! The state of the 
art facility is designed to cater to all fitness needs and 
wants. Whether you’re a fitness enthusiast or just starting 
your journey, this gym has something for everyone.  

Keep an eye out for more updates and the official opening 
date. Get ready to achieve your fitness goals and be part 
of a healthier, stronger community.  

For further information, please contact Kelly Roberts on 
0438 412 084. Let’s get moving! 

CEMETERY SIGNAGE 
The upgrade to signage at the Cemetery is underway, with 
new entryway signage having been installed. The corten 
steel lettering has greatly enhanced the aesthetics of the 
entry point. Keep an eye out in coming months for new 
denomination signs and row markers. 

NEW FOOTPATH 
Despite the winter weather making setting concrete a bit 
difficult, the footpath connecting Spanney Street and 
McAndrew Avenue to Camm and Kirkwood Streets has 
now been completed. The footpath is designed for dual 
use - namely pedestrians and bicycles/scooters, and 
ensures safe passage for all users. The footpath is part of 
Council’s broader ongoing footpath network upgrades. 

RV CAMPSITE  UPGRADES 
The dump point at the RV camping site at the end of 
Campbell Street has been upgraded. This has greatly 
improved the efficiency and efficacy of the waste system. 
The RV site is now re-opened to visitors. We appreciate 
everyone’s patience throughout the closure. 

WILDFLOWER SEASON BEGINS! 
Bursts of colour are returning to the Corrigin Wildflower 
Drive as we creep closer to one of the most picturesque 
seasons—wildflower season! The Wildflower Drive is a 
one-way 4km cruise through untouched bushland with lot’s 
of hidden gems tucked away in the undergrowth. To find 
out current information about what there is to see and 
where to find it, visit www.comeexplorecorrigincom 

SOCK WEEK 
Corrigin once again had a successful and impactful Save 
Our Country Kids (SOCK) Week. SOCK Week is held 
annually in the last week of June and aims to raise 
awareness, inform and educate road users, as well as 
promoting safe, legal and responsible road use. 

RAC visited Corrigin District High School primary students 
and delivered in-class workshops centred on bicycle, 
pedestrian and passenger safety.  

Glass reusable coffee cups branded with the SOCK Week 
message were handed out at Corrigin Roadhouse and 
Mallee Tree Café. 

The week concluded with a Fluro disco at CREC. 
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w w w . c o r r i g i n . w a . g o v . a u  

 

         CONTAINERS FOR CHANGE                      

          CORRIGIN REFUND POINT 
             Located at 8 Goyder Street, Corrigin WA 

 
 

 

OPENING HOURS 
Wednesday  1.00pm - 5.00pm 

Saturday       8.30am-12.30pm 
 
 

To receive your refunds electronically; simply sign up for a scheme ID, nominate a bank account, and the refund will be 
deposited via electronic funds transfer (EFT) when you quote your ID number at the drop-off point. 

 

Collect extra cash for yourself, or contribute to a community group all whilst contributing to keeping Corrigin litter free! 

http://www.corrigin.wa.gov.au


 

 CORRIGIN  
POOL  

 

 

 

  WINTER 2024   
 

INDOOR HEATED POOL ENTRY 
Adult      $7.00 
Adult Concession     $5.25 
Child (0-4yrs)     $3.50 
Child (4-16yrs) / Student  $5.00 
Child (4-16yrs) / Student Con.  $3.75  
Bulk Pass (10 visits)   $60 
Bulk Pass (10 visits) Con.   $45 
Carer               FREE 

 

BOOKINGS ESSENTIAL CALL OR MESSAGE  
KYLA ON 0400 467 904 TO SECURE YOUR PLACE.  

June 

S M T W T F S 

30      1 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

HEATED POOL OPEN 6AM-12PM 
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Open Tuesdays 3-5pm 

N O T I C E S  
OPEN TUESDAY AFTERNOONS  

 
After a successful trial in June, the heated pool will 

continue to open on Tuesday afternoons. 
 

Please contact the pool manager to  
make a booking, 0400 467 904. 

 

We look forward to seeing all patrons! 

JULY CLOSURE  
The heated pool will be closed for a  

two-week period, over the July school holidays.  
 

Reopening Tuesday 16 July, 6am - 12pm. 

July 

S M T W T F S 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30 31    

  HEATED POOL OPEN 6AM-12AM 

  HEATED POOL CLOSED 
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Shire of Corrigin 
9 Lynch Street 
P: 9063 2203 
E:shire@corrigin.wa.gov.au 

Corrigin CRC 
55 Larke Crescent 
P: 9063 2778 
E: admin@corrigin.wa.gov.au 

5 July  
School holiday activity - Beginners makeup class  
 

9 July  
School Holiday activity - Box Builders 
Follow the Shire of Corrigin on Facebook for more information   
 

11 July  
School Holiday activity - Biscuit Bonanza 
Follow the Shire of Corrigin on Facebook for more information   
 

10 July  
Practical Driving Tests  
 

16 July  
Council Meeting 
 

5 - 6 August  
Fire Safety Awareness Training  
 
7 August 
Practical Driving Test 
 
20 August  
Council Meeting 
 

3 - 4 September  
Firefighting Skills Training 
 
7 September 
Corrigin Ag Show 
 
17 September 
Council Meeting 
 

2 October  
Rural Fire Awareness Training 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

CORRIGIN WASTE TRANSFER STATION 

Monday 10:00am - 2:00pm 

Wednesday 10:00am - 2:00pm 

Friday 10:00am - 3:00pm 

Saturday 10:00am - 3:00pm 

Sunday 9:00am - 12:00pm 

CORRIGIN SHIRE AND CRC  

Monday 8:30am - 4:30pm 

Tuesday 8:30am - 4:30pm 

Wednesday 8:30am - 4:30pm 

Thursday 8:30am - 4:30pm 

Friday  8:30am - 4:30pm (Closed 12:30pm - 1:30pm)  
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